
 

  

Due to current Oftec guidance, wherever possible we try to avoid penetrating the  
outer layer of steel tanks when installing our smart oil monitors. 

 
On most steel tanks, there is a vent pipe or site gauge in position that can be adapted for the monitor installation. 

If your tank looks like either of the below tanks, installation will be able to be completed. 
 

  

  
 
 
 

On very few tanks, there is no site suitable to adapt for a monitor installation 
If your tank looks like the below two tanks, with no vent pipe or site gauge point,  

please contact us as we may not be able to provide the service to you. 
  

  
 


